
 
 

MEDIA STATEMENT Thursday, June 6, 2019 
 

  

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE      

 
Clarification of Sign By-law in Barrie 

 
(Barrie, ON) Recently, the City of Barrie’s Municipal Law Enforcement Officers removed a number of signs that 
were installed on municipal property. The removal of these signs was done in accordance with the City’s Sign 
By-law.  
 
The City of Barrie Sign-By-law prohibits any sign from being installed on municipal property (which includes 
boulevards). Signs are permitted to be posted on residential private property as long as the content of the sign is 
not offensive or includes commercial advertising.  
 
If a sign is found in the City that is not compliant with the Sign By-law, the sign is removed by a Municipal Law 
Enforcement Officer and the organization or business which is displayed on the sign is assessed a fee of $76.50 
per sign.  
 
Visit www.barrie.ca/ByLaws to read the full By-law.  
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For more information, please contact: 
Scott LaMantia 
Senior Communications Advisor 
scott.lamantia@barrie.ca  
705-739-4220 x4529 
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